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March 24, 2021

VIA EMAIL
aida.camacho@bpu.nj.gov
board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov

Aida Camacho-Welch
Secretary of the Board
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor
P.O. Box 350
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350

RE:  In the Matter of the Petition of Atlantic City Electric Company for Approval of an
Energy Efficiency Program, Cost Recovery Mechanism, and Other Related Relief for
Plan Years One Through Three
BPU Docket No. EO20090621, and

In the Matter of the Implementation of PL. 2018, c. 17 Regarding the Establishment of
Energy Efficiency and Peak Demand Reduction Programs
BPU Docket No. QO19010040

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch:

Pursuant to discussions with BPU staff, CPower would like to withdraw its Motion to Participate Out of
Time and Initial Brief filed in the above-referenced dockets.  CPower has restyled its substantive
comments for submission as public comments, and we respectfully request that they be accepted for
the record. CPower’s public comments are attached.

Regards,

Kenneth D. Schisler

Vice President of Regulatory Affairs
CPower
1001 Fleet St., Suite 400
Baltimore, MD  21202
Kenneth.Schisler@CPowerEnergyManagement.com
410-725-1462
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cc: Service List


